
A Special Reminder

by Warren Thompson
Georgia Director

Fort Valley, Georgia

This Challenge goes out to all Atlantic Coast Camellia Society
members who attended the Annual Meeting at Myrtle Beach last year.
Remember, you were challenged by me to sign up at least one new member
before the next convention this September in Myrtle Beach. Have you met
the challenge? As of May 1, our membership is nine less than at Mrytle
Beach last year. Everyone knows a friend, relative, neighbor, or Camellia
enthusiast who would enjoy being a member of ACCS. The challenge is to
ask them. Some of us have met the challenge. Let's all get one new member
before the September meeting. I am counting on each of you to make the
effort to bring in a new member.
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